
A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee ivas held in the Parks &Recreation Office on Febmary 11, 1993.

In attendance were Councillor Mike Thompson.

Also in attendance was Ianna Taylor, Parks & Recreation Director, Larry J.Wheeler, Recreation Manager/Deputy Director, Pat Greer Recording Secretary,Lyall Armstrong and Kevin Smith of Genstar for Item number one only and DebSolberg and John Grasty of Arts Council for item two only.

Item No. 1

Lyall Armstrong and Kevin Smith of Genstar were in attendanceto discuss the concept of a community theatre and the allocationof funds for the Genstar Parksite No. 3 & 5.

R~c~nddtfnn„
To accept the discussion as information.

Deb Solberg and John Grasty of Arts Council were in attendanceto request some form of founding from the City of PortCoquitlam.

Councillor Thompson indicated to them that the budget has beenset for this year and that they could go to Council and ask tobecome part of the budget "wish list", if they wanted.

Recommen~at'on

To receive this verbal report as information.
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I Item No. 3 1993 Caphal Budget~
The Committee discussed the replacement of the PoCo RecCentre Arena Boards in Arena Jtl.

R~ot~n4gignsi
1. That the boards at the PoCo Rec Centre arena number onebe replaced.
2. That the cost of $ 125,000 be taken from the specialbuilding maintenance fund.

ADJOURNMEblTi

The meeting adjourned at 10i30 a.
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